Abha Rai
School of Social Work, Loyola University Chicago
1 E. Pearson Street, 5th Floor, Chicago, Illinois-60611



November 17, 2020

Dr. Panagiotis Pentaris
Greenwich Social Work Review

Dear Dr. Pentaris, 

My co-author and I would like to thank you for the opportunity to resubmit our reflection piece, “Navigating academia during the COVID-19 pandemic: Can you do it all?” for review. We want to thank the reviewer for their comments and believe that they helped us truly strengthen our commentary. 

We have highlighted our changes in yellow in the main file and also included a supplemental file with a point-by-point response to reviewer comments. We trust that you and the reviewer find our responses satisfactory. Thank you for allowing us to revise our work and resubmit. We sincerely hope that you find our reflection piece suitable for publication in the Greenwich Social Work Review. 

Please address all correspondence concerning this paper to me at arai4@luc.edu. I will be happy to answer any questions and provide clarifications about our edits. 

Sincerely, 
Abha Rai, MSW, Ph.D.
Assistant Professor
School of Social Work
Loyola University Chicago  





